CONGRATULATIONS

To Dale and Pru Palecek and another Port Washington resident, Ron Kotecki, who have a small role in the music featured in the movie *Just a Bit Outside: The Story of the 1982 Milwaukee Brewers* that is now playing at select theaters. A song Dale co-wrote is used in the end credits of the film. Pru plays guitar in the song and Ron provides the vocals.

SPECIAL THANKS

To Don Niederfrank for leading our Sunday Communion Service on September 1.

To the Fellowship Team for hosting Fellowship Hour on September 9, the start of our new program year.

To the Property Team for overseeing the repair work on our Stained Glass Windows, which began September 9.

To Jane Schwacher for sending celebration cards to our members and friends.

To our Community Outreach Team for hosting Fellowship Hour on September 22.

To Lighthouse Youth Ministry Director, Christin Flucke, for leading our Sunday service and sharing highlights of the July mission trip on September 29.

To Jane Spalding for assisting the Confirmation group with their first class session on Sunday evening, September 29.

To Tracy Greymont who continues to arrange Pulpit Supply and welcomes our guest leaders each Sunday.

To the Property Team for opening and closing the church every Sunday morning.

To Mike Spalding for helping to select hymns each week.

•••••

IN OUR PRAYERS

To Dan Roth who had back surgery at the end of September as is recovering at home.

To Joyce Bria.

To Tyfani Ulicki.

To Bev Mueller.